
A huge thank you to all of the
organisations, education placements

and workplaces that attended our
“Moving On” event. 

Allowing our students the opportunity to
look at all of the different options

available to them after Trent View is so
important and the feedback from this

event was incredible. 
We are so grateful to everyone that took
the time out to make this event such a

huge success.
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Experts by
ExperienceMoving On Event Work Experience

We were delighted to welcome into Trent
View College the “Experts by Experience”

group on Monday 20th November. This is a
group that directs change within the
community by coming together with

different organisations within the local area
to give feedback and offer advice on how
services/organisations can become more

Disability Confident. 

Our Catering students gave the group a tour
of the college and then attended a “Mixer”
in our Café where they were able to talk to
them about their experiences and get good

links for joining similar groups when they
turn 18.

We even had our first customer in our salon
for a wash and blow dry!

Alfie completed a day of
work experience with Rob

from Primary ICT on
Tuesday. 

He worked on installing a
new sign-in system and

generally supporting staff
with any IT issues. 

A huge well done to Alfie and
a big thanks to Rob for

facilitating this. 

Trent Brew Achieves
5 Star Rating!

Our fabulous Catering Team
achieved a 5 star food hygiene

rating for our kitchen and
Trent Brew Cafe. 

We couldn’t be prouder of our
staff and students that

contributed to this. 
A 5 star rating was well

deserved and shows the hard
work that has been completed

by everyone! 


